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Monday 6th June 2022 
 

RE: Parent Update: Key Dates for Summer 2 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
I hope you are all well and had an enjoyable half term holiday. The first half of the summer 
term was a huge success for the children, with lots of learning and hard work taking place 
across the curriculum.  Children have also been pleased to experience the re-introduction of 
assemblies.  Due to the continued low cases of Covid-19 in our school community, I am 
pleased to inform you of future events after the half-term that we would like to involve 
parents/ carers. 
 
Family Morning 
From the Thursday 9th June, and each Thursday thereafter, we will be re-introducing our 
family morning sessions, where parents are able to come into their children’s classes and 
get involved with reading activities from 9:00am – 9:30am.  From 9:30am – 10:00am, 
refreshments will be served in the hall on the lower site, with a range of visitors from within 
the school and also from the local authority to provide useful information of services within 
the local community.  We very much encourage all parents to be a part of this weekly event. 
 
Sports Day 
Please note the dates for our Sports Days that will be taking place within our school 
grounds.  Further information will be provided nearer the time.  Below are dates and times: 
 

• Thursday 30th June  
 

 Lower Site  Upper Site  

9:30 – 10:30  Reception Year 5 Falcon 
Year 5 Kestrel  

10:30 – 11:30 Year 1  
 

Year 5 Nightingale 
Year 5 Partridge  

13:30 – 14:30  Year 2  
 

Year 3  
 

 

• Friday 1st July  
 

 Lower Site  Upper Site  

9:30 – 10:30  Nursery Year 4  
 

10:30 – 11:30  Year 6 Eagle  
Year 6 Toucan  

Year 6 Lark  
Year 6 Hummingbird 

 
 
 



Celebration Assemblies 
At the end of term, to celebrate all children’s successes, each class will perform a final 
assembly, where parents are invited to watch.  Please find below the dates, times and 
location of your child’s assembly 
 

Class Date/ Time Hall 

Nursery Friday 15th July – 2:45pm Lower Site 

Reception – Flamingo Tuesday 12th July – 2:45pm Lower Site 

Reception – Bluebird Thursday 14th July – 2:45pm Lower Site 

Reception – Starling  Monday 11th July – 2:45pm Lower Site 

Year 1 – Woodpecker Friday 15th July – 9:30am Lower Site 

Year 1 – Puffin  Tuesday 12th July – 9:30am Lower Site 

Year 1 – Swan Wednesday 13th July – 2:45pm Lower Site 

Year 2 – Skylark Monday 18th July – 9:30am  Lower Site 

Year 2 – Firecrest  Thursday 14th July – 9:30am Lower Site 

Year 2 – Hawk  Wednesday 13th July – 9:30am Lower Site 

Year 2 – Cuckoo Monday 11th July – 9:30am Lower Site 

Year 3 – Owl  Monday 11th July – 9:30am Upper Site 

Year 3 – Penguin  Tuesday 12th July – 9:30am Upper Site 

Year 3 – Finch Monday 11th July – 2:45pm Upper Site 

Year 4 – Parrot  Tuesday 12th July – 2:45pm Upper Site 

Year 4 – Peacock  Wednesday 13th July – 9:30am Upper Site 

Year 4 – Pelican Wednesday 13th July – 2:45pm Upper Site 

Year 5 – Falcon  Thursday 14th July – 9:30am Upper Site 

Year 5 – Kestrel  Thursday 14th July – 2:45pm Upper Site 

Year 5 – Partridge  Friday 15th July – 9:30am Upper Site 

Year 5 – Nightingale Friday 15th July – 2:45pm Upper Site 

Year 6 – Eagle & Toucan Monday 18th July – 9:30am Lower Site 

Year 6 – Hummingbird & Lark Tuesday 19th July – 9:30am Lower Site 

 
 
These are just a select few whole school events to look forward to.  Some other scheduled 
events are taking place across year groups, which teachers will be in touch with you shortly 
to let you know dates and further details.   
 
Finally, I would like to take this opportunity to remind you that the final day of the term, and 
this academic, is Tuesday 19th July 2022.  All children will finish at 2pm on this day. 
 
I am sure that this half term will be a huge success in regards to the quality of learning taking 
place across the curriculum, as well as enhancing children’s opportunities with the 
mentioned activities. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Assig 
Headteacher 
 
 


